MITCHELL
COUNTY

NORTH CAROLINA

SPECIAL WORKSHOP SESSION NOTICE

The Mitchell County Board of Commissioners will hold a Special Workshop Session on
Monday, February 24, 2025 at 5:00 pm in the Commissioners Conference Room of the
Mitchell County Administration Building located in Bakersville, NC. This purpose of this
session is review of the upcoming 2025-26 budget process and schedule along with opioid
settlement funding guidelines.
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Peidre McKinney, Clerk to the Board

Date: lanuary 16, 2025




